
FOREST CITY BOROUGH 
 

 

August 1, 2025 

 

Dear Forest City Resident; 

 

The following public hearing has been rescheduled at request of the 

applicant. The new date for the public hearing will be September 16, 

2025 @ 6 pm. You will receive another letter in the mail as the date 

approaches. 

 

Thank you, 

Cindy Stone 

 
Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, August 5, 2025 p.m., at 6:00 p.m., a public hearing will 

be conducted by the Forest City Borough Council to accept testimony of any interested individuals, 

groups, or entities, with regard to the application of Samuel Pa Properties, LLC, of 366 Ralph 

Samual Blvd., Kunkletown, Pa., for conditional use approval for a multi-family complex 

containing approximately fourteen (14) apartments to be installed in the church and rectory 

buildings currently located at 612 Hudson Street, Forest City, PA 18421.    

 

Notice is given that immediately after the public hearing, the Forest City Planning Commission 

will meet to formally consider the plans and the application with regard to the standards set forth 

in the Forest City Zoning Ordinance. 

 

The public hearing and subsequent Planning Commission meeting will take place at the Forest 

City Emergency Services building, which is located at 380 Railroad Street, Forest City, Pa. 

 

       Cindy Stone, Secretary 

       Forest City Borough 

 

 
 


